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	Purpose: To provide a response to Working Party 4C on Agenda Item 1.11 with respect to METSAT (space-to-Earth) allocation in 1 670-1 675 MHz.

	Abstract: Working Party 7B received a liaison statement from Working Party 4C asking to confirm whether studies addressing the METSAT (space-to-Earth) allocation in 1 670-1 675 MHz are needed with regards to WRC-27 agenda item 1.11.  This draft reply proposes a response.
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[bookmark: dbreak]In Document 7B/108, Working Party (WP) 4C asks WP 7B to confirm whether studies addressing the MetSat (space-to-Earth) allocation in 1 670-1 675 MHz are needed with regards to WRC-27 agenda item 1.11. This contribution proposes text for a WP 7B reply liaison statement to WP 4C confirming that the sharing studies are needed and also confirms that WP4C should continue to consider WP 7B’s previously provided MetSat (space-to-Earth) technical characteristics and protection criteria.



ATTACHMENT
Working Party 7B
DRAFT REPLY LIAISON STATEMENT TO WORKING PARTY 4C

Working Party (WP) 7B thanks WP 4C for its liaison statement in Document 7B/108 requesting confirmation as to whether studies addressing the MetSat (space-to-Earth) allocation in 1 670-1 675 MHz are needed with regards to WRC-27 agenda item 1.11. 
WP 7B confirms that sharing studies involving MetSat (space-to-Earth) allocation in the frequency band 1 670-1 675 MHz are needed and that WP 4C should continue to note the technical characteristics and protection criteria for MetSat (space-to-Earth) systems that were provided in Document 4C/196.
WP 7B (as a contributing group for WRC-27 agenda item 1.11) looks forward to further close cooperation with WP 4C on this agenda item. 
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